
January 9, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 
Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request renewal of the agreement with 
Mobile Reduction Specialists, Inc. under the same terms for disposal of trees from City 
of Racine parks and streets at no charge to the city. 
 
Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 
 


